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Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

 

 
PICTURE ORDER FORMS:  

• If you got your photo taken yesterday, but haven’t ordered photos –  

• Pick up forms in Main Office or Library. 

• Turn in by Tuesday, October 11th  
 

 

 
NEXT WEEK – HOMECOMING TICKETS: 

• Our very FIRST Homecoming is coming up on October 22nd 

• Tickets go on sale next week for $10, so be ready! 

• If you want to invite a non-West Student – Guest passes are due by Monday, October 17th  

• There will also be a SPIRIT WEEK during the week of homecoming from October 17th-21st  
 

 

 
NEXT WEEK – SAT + PSAT: 

• Auburn School District will be offering the SAT and PSAT on Wednesday, October 12th 

• SAT = Seniors / PSAT = 9th-11th 
 

 

 
REMINDERS: 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class. 
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  

 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  
 

Have a great day!    
 

 

 


